
Many thanks to everyone who attended our wildly successful Auction! Not only did we set some
records, but we also had an amazing time doing it.  Huge shoutout to our Auction co-chairs Kelly
Bottarini and Amanda Pinkham, your countless hours and tireless work truly paid off.

A big shout-out to everyone who sat through over two hours of the April PFC meeting on
Tuesday—it was a doozy! But also incredibly important, as we discussed how to allocate the
funds we work so hard to raise. This year, the budget committee collaborated with Principal
Flynn to create a plan that not only continues to support our school but also included a plan for
intervention and acceleration for our Bobcats. I’m truly proud of the budget plan for the 2025–
2026 school year and am excited to vote on it at the May meeting.

Can you believe there are less than 30 days left in the school year? While summer is just around
the corner, we’re already planning for next fall. With many families moving on to middle school,
we’re in urgent need of new leads for some of the beloved events the PFC organizes. Without
volunteers stepping up, we unfortunately won’t be able to offer After School Enrichment
classes, Fall Fest, or Multicultural Night for the 2025–2026 school year.

If these are events you want to see continue, now is the time to step up. It truly takes a village—
and we’d love to welcome you to the team.

Sandra Gonzalez
PFC President 24/25
pfcpresident@bancroftpfc.org

Message from The President 

B A N C R O F T  P F C  N E W S L E T T E R  

BOBCAT TRACKS 
APRIL 2025

As we celebrate our record-breaking Auction success, and while preparing to show

our appreciation towards our amazing 2024/25 staff, we are quickly focusing on

next school year’s PFC team, still in the making! See below for opportunities!



Have you heard? There are currently many vacant positions at the Parent Faculty Club team for
next school year 2025/2026, waiting for people just like yourself to fill it. No experience? No
need! We are all learning and helping each other, our goal is to make our children’s school a
better place.

Make a direct impact on your child’s school experience! We can all help in different ways, we all
have skills and areas of expertise... Take a look at the vacant leads below and do not hesitate to
reach out with any questions and suggestions.

Standing Committee/Volunteer Positions Needed:

After School Enrichment Coordinator
Fall Fest Co-Chair
Multicultural night Lead 
Back to School Cafe Lead
Webmaster
Social Media Coordinator

Once you made up your mind, SIGN UP HERE! 

ARE YOU THE PERSON WE ARE LOOKING FOR?

Thank you to everyone who showed up on this
important Fundraising event, and a big shoutout to
those volunteers who made it possible. The success
of this event was not only determined by the
enjoyable food, the rhythmic music, the delicious
desserts, and the guests leaving the party looking
forward to next year’s fun... The fundraising goals
were reached and surpassed thanks to everyone’s
generosity! Numbers are still being finalized, so be
on the lookout for more specific details on the next
issue!

auction gala APPRECIATION

These events could

be cancelled if no

lead shows up!

$119,762 was the outstanding -record
breaking- total raised!! way to go!

https://www.konstella.com/app/school/57295c62e4b0b17772649e88/signups/67f07b569b9a2b8748354489
https://www.konstella.com/app/school/57295c62e4b0b17772649e88/signups/67f07b569b9a2b8748354489


We are looking forward to our School Garden Day this Saturday April 26th. Please join us
anytime from 9am to 12 pm to help us with planting, cleaning and making our garden more and
more beautiful. No sign up needed.

This event is open to all the community, and especially to Bobcats families and alumni. Bring
your own gloves and hat if possible. We will be giving away some tomato, eggplant and pepper
seedlings for your own garden!

While in here, don’t hesitate to look for our brand-new spiral garden, built during this last
Spring Break with the help of YVHS students. Thank you all for your partnership!

Bancroft Garden Educators

Bancroft Garden day is this saturday!

Talent show is TONIGHT! Come and check
out our very talented Bobcats as they
showcase their talents. Tickets will be
available at the door.

Tickets are required or 2yo and up, and
seats are available on a first come, first
serve basis.

TALENT SHOW - Tonight - Friday April 25  
th

Tk-2nd grade show is 5-6pm 

3rd-5th grade show is 6:30 - 8pm 



Bancroft Elementary Walnut Creek Families   

 bancroftelementaryschool

PFC monthly

meeting, 6pm

may 13may 13

at the school

library

april 26april 26

garden day

9 am to 12 pm
Talent Show

april 25april 25

may 5-9: staff appreciation week

   our teachers and staff are plane awesome

and this is how we celebrate them:

*Click here to sign up thru Konstella. Thank you!

5th 6th

7th 8th

9th

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

MAY 21stMAY 21st

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1530957743861156
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1530957743861156
https://www.instagram.com/bancroftelementaryschool/
https://www.instagram.com/bancroftelementaryschool/
https://www.konstella.com/app/school/57295c62e4b0b17772649e88/signups/6806b9219b9a566a321fb66b

